Aloha La Pietra Community,

As we leap into fall, La Pietra is buzzing with exciting events! From an unforgettable
evening at Sunset Jazz to hosting inspiring leaders in aviation, this month has truly
reflected the vibrant spirit of our community. We’re excited to share some memorable
highlights and what’s just around the corner!
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It was a joy to see so many of you at Sunset Jazz as we officially kicked off our 60th
anniversary celebrations! The evening was a sold-out success, filled with incredible music,
lively conversations, and an inspiring sense of community that truly reflects the spirit of La
Pietra. A special highlight was hearing Shari Lynn, who founded Sunset Jazz 24 years
ago, take the stage once again, followed by Mr. Ramos on the clarinet, and a beautiful
performance from our school choir. By the end, Son Caribe had everyone up and dancing,
making it a night to remember!

This month, La Pietra was proud to host Wireless Wahine - Hardwired for Innovation in
Flight Technology in collaboration with the Nurturing Wahine Fund during Honolulu Tech
Week. The event featured an inspiring panel of women aviation leaders, including
helicopter pilot Kanani Keliipuleole, Mary Smith of Hawaiian Airlines, and Air Force pilot
Rachael Oliver. By sharing their own personal journeys and expertise in aviation, the
panelists offered an insider’s take on the exciting and innovative ways the field is moving
forward.

Looking ahead, we’re thrilled to announce that La Pietra and our students will once again
be participating in the Wahine Forum on Friday, October 11, where they’ll have the
opportunity to hear from and engage with Hawaii’s top female executives, entrepreneurs,
up-and-coming leaders, and young professionals. And finally, don’t forget to mark your
calendars for La Pietra's second annual Halloween Spooktacular on Saturday, October
26! With trick-or-treat trails, carnival games, spooky stories, and of course, our haunted

house, there’s something for everyone in the family to enjoy.

As we continue to celebrate our 60th anniversary, it's moments like these that remind us of
the strength, unity, and vibrancy of our La Pietra community. We look forward to the many
more events and opportunities to come, and thank you for your continued partnership in
making La Pietra the very best place to thrive and grow.

With gratitude and excitement for what's ahead,
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Jennifer Grems
Head of School
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